St. Mary’s Church

A church meeting was held in the Parish Room on Monday evening, the Rev. J. K. Dean (vicar)
presiding. The treasurer (Mr. E. Goodfield) presented his statement for the past year, which showed

a favourable balance. Mr. Arthur Shearl (Vicar's warden) and Mr. Ernest Goodfield (people’s warden)
were reappointed, together with the sidesmen.
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